WFWP USA: We've Raised $2,850 - Africa's Students Need Us, Let's Push Further

Katarina Connery
August 22, 2025

Dearr,

Thanks to supporters like you, we’ve already raised $2850 for the 2025 Schools of
Africa Fundraiser—but we’re not done yet!

Only $12,150 more to go until we hit our goal and help students across 6 schools in 5
African countries start the school year strong.

DID YOU KNOW?

e According to UNESCO, 59 million children of primary school age are out of school—
54% of them are in Africa.

But we’re changing that together.

Since 2001, WFWP USA has supported over 24,000 graduates through the Schools
of Africa Project. Your donations help fund teacher salaries, classroom
renovations, clean water, school supplies, safety upgrades, and vocational
training.



This August, don’t forget to check out our handmade totes and pouches from
Rwanda. They are hand-crafted by students and graduates of our vocational school!
Each purchase helps sustain the Schools of Africa.

Support Through Handcrafted Gifts

We need your help—and every dollar counts. Will you help us
reach our goal?

Donate Today



Our Contact Information

Women's Federation for World Peace USA
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608
New York, NY 10001

www wiwp,us












